June 18,1984
3F0634-13

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Pegulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Environmental Protection Agency 316 Study Information

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation hereby transmits a copy of a letter, submitted to the
Environmental Protection Agency, in accordance with Crystal River Unit 3
Technical Specifications, Appendix B, Part II, Section 3.2. The attached letter
transmitted information on the removal of bathythermograph: from the Crystal
River study area.

If there are any questions concerning .. ‘= information, please contact this office.

Sincerely,
/f/f

G. R. Westafer

Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management
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Attachments

cct Mr. J. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection & Enforcement, Region 11
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

10l Marietta Street N.W., Suite 2900
Atlanta, GA 30323
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CORPORAT ON

June 13, 1984

Mr. Paul J. Traina
Water Management Division

United States Environmental Protection Agency

345 Courtland Street, N.E.
Atlanta, Georgia 30365

Dear Mr.

In accordance with the Plan of Study for the Crystal River 316 Study and pursuant
to discussions held at the third quarterly progress meeting, we have initiated
the removal of bathythermographs from the Crystal River study area.
all units from the study site will be coupleted by June 15, 1984,

Traina:

Sincerely,

FLORIDA POWER CORPORATION

(L. §-O B

William S. O'Brien

Director

Environmental & Licensing Affairs

PIB/taf

ce: Nry.
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. H. Kaplan, EPA
. Hicks, EPA

J. P. Subramani, FDER

L. A. Olsen, FDER

D.

J. W. Pulliam, FWS, w/o enclosure
.

Farrell, FDER

R. Carroll, FWS

Mr. J. T. Brawner, NMFS, w/o enclosure
Dr. E. Keppner, NMFS

Removal of



